

## CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL TIMED PRACTICE PRIMARY FOUR ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Name:					
Class: Primary 4					
	Com		larks rarded	Max Marks	
	手 · 註: :	er 2 – ons A-B		16	
12 Questions 1 hour 15 minutes	ora orași 🔛 a la 🖷	er 2 – ons: C-H		34	
	To	TAL		50	
NSTRUCTIONS;					
onot turn over this page of the page of the care of th	until you are tol fully.	d to do so;			
his paper consists of 11 prir	iled pages exclu	ding the cover p	age.		
<sup>2</sup> arent's Signature:		Date:			

														m		

Choose the correct answer and shade the oval (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet provided.

1.	Mr	Tan reminded	John and	Mike to	share the	chocolates	between
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	herself himself ourselves themselves					
2,	After friend	swimming prads	ctice just no ng me a birt	w, ] hday song		_ surprised	when my
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	is are was were					
3.		nd Peter some books to	ha the staffrooi	ppy when	their teacher	asked for the	eir help to
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	is are was were					
4.	"Liste comp	n attentively! etition now," sal	The organ d my teache	lser F		_ the rules	of the
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	read reads has read is reading					
5.	Last	evening, Jeff		the kit	chen after pre	paring dinne	
	(2) (3)	cleans cleaned has cleaned was cleaning					

6,	While	you	-	<del></del>	l cook	ed you	ur favot	intė mea	el.		
		sleep will slee have sle were sle	ept				•••		·		
7.			S	pectator	s seat	ed her	e have	the bes	st view c	of the s	occer
	match	l.							÷ .		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	This That These Those						`\$`			
<b>B.</b>	Mothe	r goes	to th	e fitne	e.	entre	every	week	end as	she	has
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	few little much many				·					
9.	Joshu	a cried _			_ he fo	ell dow	m.				
٠.	(1) or (2) bu (3) an (4) be	t	y.*						:		
10.	As he home	came ho	ome läte	, Jia Mi	ng hác	<b>!</b>	·		time to	comple	te his
	(1) litt (2) ma (3) ma (4) so	any uch	٠						ŧ		

Cho	ion B – Vocabulary MCQ (6 x 1 mark) Ose the correct answer and shade the oval (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Over Sheet provided.	ptical
11.	After the flood, hundreds of people were from their ho	mes,
	(1) located (2) cleared (3) disrupted (4) evacuated	
12.	My aunt was one of the guests invited to the openingnew shop.	of the
	(1) festival (2) ceremony (3) celebration (4) presentation	
13.	Siti could not decide on the topic of her Science project so she deck	led to
	(1) turn to (2) turn in (3) turn over (4) turn down	
14.	"You may feet after taking this medication so do not advised the doctor.	drive ;*
	(1) clumsy (2) drowsy (3) unusual (4) awkward	
15.	When Mother discovered that Rani had cheated in the test, she	was
	(1) furious (2) anxious (3) aimused (4) frightened	
16,	Sheon a puddle of water and fell clumsily.	
	(1) slid (2) slipped (3) stepped (4) stomped	

			rar																	
																WO				
																OI				

(A) he (B) her (C) i	
(A) he (B) het (C) l	
(A) he (B) her (C) i	
(A) he (B) her (C) i	
	ille ville film signification of the contraction of
馬 人名英格兰姓氏阿克斯氏 医神经脂肪 法自己处理的人 新设计 医二十二苯二基亚氏试验亚氏	
,我们就是我们就是我们,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就没有一个人,我们就没有一个人,我们就会不会的。""我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的, "我们就是我们就是我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的	
,我们就是我们就是我们,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就没有一个人,我们就没有一个人,我们就会不会的。""我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的, "我们就是我们就是我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的,我们就是我们的	
and the state of t	
and the company of the company of the first field of the company o	
1771 H	
그러는 그 선생님들이 있는 그 그들은 그 그들은 그리고 있는 것 같아. 그 전에 전에 대한 대한 지난 그리고 그리고 있는 것 같아.	
그는 사람들은 사람들이 되는 것이 없는 사람들이 가장 없었다면 하는 사람들이 되었다. 그는 사람들은 사람들은 사람들은 사람들은 사람들은 사람들은 사람들은 사람들은	
the first that the contract of	
	34. m

		пе	CI.	19121	- 11		777 27	8 FE .	:::."1.	114.1	1: 6 .	191	. [8	· • • •			· '.			4, 4, 4	100	1.0	1.50			t wa
(17)			1		f	rst	tim	e	the	re.	A	to	ur	gu	ide	WE	elce	me	eđ	the	m	bef	ore	: ti	ney	wer
takei	a to	lha	the	ant,	o ti	` 14	ente.	<b>.</b>		·^					194 D				1					Ė		- 137
ionci	,	un	LT IL	,CJ ()	C II	., **	aw	4 F C	J 51	JU;	L 11	W11.						j., ;	. ****							i
ile d		Fir	st, (	18						59	۸II	Vare	atel	h 0	loc	al f	ilm	14	m			ii i				stor
		didi.		,: ::: <b>.</b> `						Y	* 111	445	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	::: ; <sup>[]</sup>		HH.	. 21			+	1			<del>-</del>	11.11	
abou	t a	girl	an	d r	er	cat	i. (:	20)						f	op	е у	ou	en	Юy	the	; fil	m,	" Sá	aid	the	e fot
mide	<b>.</b> Ti	101	hil	dno	n 14	e die	أءة	63	aor	i e	A.	th.	a fil	lm.	to e	4or	•									
guide	e. Tř	ie (	hile	dre	n W	ait	ed	ea	ger	ly l	ОГ	the	e fil	m	to s	tar	t.									

Section D - Grammar Cloze (4 x 1 mark)
Read the passage carefully. Underline the correct word from the words given in the brackets.

Mrs Thomas is my favourite teacher. She (21) [ come / comes ] up with creative lessons that (22) [ is / are ] interesting. I (23) [ enjoy / enjoys ] her lessons very much. All the pupils think that Mrs Thomas is the best teacher and (24) [ like / likes ] her very much. I hope she teaches me next year as well.

												*****																
									*****																			
				 ,	- 10	V		3 1 3	 -1-7		7.0		::::	7. 7										- 1		: :		
				 on	- 12	Y		3113	711//	90.3			; cu;	nj.	4.1 .	- 11	.::::		::::.			:			11			
															441.4	1	·## :		:::. <u>:</u> :	.: `:::	1		.:.		1:::			
															i:i.i.	1.11					1		Н.,	nd.	111111		. ::	:.
- 1															111.1	e de la companya de l	34				) i i	نين		ŢĖ.		:		: .
- 1															11111		4112					***					***	
															121	46	th.		~ ~ .				. 1.					4
															wi	th	the		200		e y	rif.	٩ŀ	lo	111	) r	1	4
			1e												wi	th	the	ì	10:	:1	SÙ	rit:	aŀ	le	Wi	orr	l r	1
1												• bi			wi	th	the	: n	10:	st	SU	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	ı c	1
															Wi	th	the	: n	10:	sť	St	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	ľ¢	1
I															Wi	th	the	e n	10:	sť	s٤	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	ľc	
															wi	th	the	<b>:</b> n	10:	sť	s٤	rit	ak	le	W	orc	l c	
															Wi	th	the	n	10:	sť	s٤	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	ľc	
															wi	th	the	<b>:</b> n	10:	sť	st	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	ľc	
															Wi	th	the	• n	10:	sŧ	sτ	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	i c	
1		th ov	ne vn.												wi	th	the	<b>:</b> n	10:	sť	SÙ	rit	ak	le	W	orc	ľ¢	
)			ne vn.												wi	th	the	e n	10:	sŧ	Sì	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	l c	
)		th ov	ne vn.												wi	th	the	n	10:	sŧ	St	rit	ak	le	w	orc	ľ¢	
)		th ov	ne vn.												wi	th	the	e n	10:	sŧ	st	rit	ak	le	W	orc	ľ¢	
}		th ov	ne vn.												wi	th	the	n	10:	s <b>t</b>	St	rit	ak	le	W	orc	ľ¢	
)		ti ov	ne vn.												wi	th	the	e n			st	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	i c	
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	n	10:		Sì	rit	ak	le	W	orc	ľ¢	1
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	e n			St	rit	ak	le	W	orc	i c	1
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	e n			Sì	rit	aŁ	le	W	orc	ľ¢	i
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	e n			St	rit	ab	le	W	orc	ľc	1
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	e n			st	riti	ak	le	W	orc	l c	
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	<b>•</b> 11			st	riti	ak	le	w	orc	ľ¢	
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	n			st	rit	ak	le	W	orc	ľc	
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	) n			St	riti	ak	le	140	orc	) c	1
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	e n			St	riti	al:	le	W	orc	ľ¢	
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	<b>&gt; 11</b>			SU	riti	ak	le	W	orc	ľ¢	
)		ti ov	ne vn.									) bi			wi	th	the	<b>&gt; n</b>			Sï	riti	ak	le	W	orc	ľ¢	
)		ti ov	ne vn.			ca	ref				th	) bi			wi	th	the	<b>3</b> m			SI	riti	ak	ile	₩.	orc	ľ¢	
)		ti ov	ne vn.				ref					) bi			wi	th	the	n			ST	riti	ak	le	146	orc	ľ¢	

along the seashore, he (25)	movements under his feet. Then, he
noticed that the seawater had moved b	ack for some distance.
It reminded him of a tsunami th	at he had learnt about in school. He rushed to
the (26) to warn	the villagers.
"Go up the mountain now!" sho	ited Yuki.
Unfortunately, none of the vil	lagers took Yuki's words seriously. They all
(27) his warnin	g. Luckily, Yuki's family listened to him. They
rushed up to the nearby mountain for (	(28), They reached the
mountain safely before the tsunami str	whether will be a simple of the sill be a

Section F – Sentence Synthesis and Transformation  $(2 \times 2 \text{ marks})$ For each of the items, rewrite the given sentence(s) using the word(s) provided. Your answer must be in one sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the given one(s).

	Until					
and the second s						÷ ,
	<del></del>	<del></del>		<del></del>		
,					<i>*</i>	
or onloved transfer. Manager, the entered matter manager	Jon Anthony	dioonion L	Ínuarer	cha anio	und auntina	***
sa enjoyed jogging. However, she enjoyed cycling more.	.isa enjoyed	d jogging. H	łowever,	she enjo	yed cycling i	more.
sa enjoyed jogging. However, she enjoyed cycling more.	.isa enjoyed	d jogging. H	łowever,	she enjo	yed cycling i	more.
sa enjoyed jogging. However, she enjoyed cycling more.	isa enjoyed	d jogging. H	łowever,	she enjo	yed cycling i	more.
sa enjoyed jogging. However, she enjoyed cycling more.  preferred	isa enjoyed	d jogging. H		-		more.

## <u>Section G - Comprehension - Selected Response and Open-ended (8 marks)</u> Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

Adam was walking home from school when a screeching sound caught his attention. He turned around and saw the driver of a red sports car trying to stop his speeding vehicle as the traffic light had turned red. Unfortunately, the car hit a girl who was crossing the road at the traffic junction with her mother and aunt.

Adam rushed to the accident scene and saw the girl lying unconscious on the road, her head bleeding profusely. Her mother was crying uncontrollably but her aunt remained calm as she tended to the injured girl.

Within minutes, the police and ambulance arrived. By then, a crowd had gathered. The police cordoned off the area and dispersed the crowd. Then, the police officers spoke to a few witnesses.

"That driver whose vehicle had hit the girl wanted to flee the scene. Luckily, we caught him!" recounted a passer-by as a policeman took down his statement.

The girl was swiftly placed onto a stretcher and rushed immediately to the hospital. Before that, the driver was taken to the police station for further questioning.

As Adam continued walking home, he recalled attending a road safety talk in his school recently. The police officer had advised all pupils not to run across the road and to watch out for oncoming vehicles.

Adapted from An Accident by Sarchit

5

10

15

и. V	Vhat grabbed Adam's attention?		
شر	[1m]		-
	ick ✓ your chosen answer.  In line 7, the word "she" refers to	[1m]	
	the girl's aunt the girl's mother		
,	<i>'</i> .		
	tions 31-33, read each statement and tick ✓ "True" or 'hs 1 and 2 to help you. The first example has been done fo  Statement		
Example	A red sports car knocked down a girl.	<b>V</b>	
33.	The girl was alone when the accident happened.		
34.	The girl had a head injury.		
35.	The girl was able to talk even though she was injured.		
	ick ✓ your chosen answer. he car driver was caught by the passers by when		[1m]
	he drove too fast		
	the injured girl was sent to the hospital.		
r			

37.	List two pieces of safety advice given during the road safety talk.								
	i.	[1m]							
٠.	i <b>i</b> , -	[1m]							

10

20

## Section H - Comprehension - Open-ended (5 x 2 marks) Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

It was a cool and breezy morning. Excitement was in the air as Olive, Jenny and Shay set off on their first fishing trip in a boat in the morning. They had planned many months for the trip.

Soon, dark clouds loomed above them as they sailed. Suddenly, a storm brewed and carried their boat further into the open sea. The air became thick with salt and mighty waves crashed against their boat continuously, causing them to be thrown overboard. Fortunately, they were wearing life jackets and managed to drift to a nearby island.

Olive suggested seeking shelter from the heavy rain. Feeling extremely exhausted, the girls staggered onto the muddy ground and looked hastily for shelter.

Upon seeing a troop of monkeys swinging noisily from tree to tree, the girls quickened their steps. Jenny cautioned Olive and Shay not to make any sound.

"Let's not alert the monkeys. They may attack us," whispered Jenny.

Finally, the girls found shelter in a cave. While they were resting in the cave, they heard footsteps and were alarmed. They saw a large shadow approaching. Before they could scream, a shabby-looking man appeared in front of them! He was puzzled to see them on the deserted island. The girls found out that Bob had been shipwrecked ten months ago.

Bob had been trying desperately to get off the island for months but to no avail!

He could not do much as he was alone. However, he now had the girls to help him.

Together, they managed to build a raft quickly and finally left the island

Adapted from www.creativewriting-now.com

10

	Write	your answers in complete sentences.	
	38.	Why were the girls excited?	
	39.	What caused the girls to be thrown into the sea?	
	40.	Which word from paragraph 3 shows that the girls moved in an unsteady manner?	
	41.	Why did Jenny advise Olive and Shay to be quiet?	
	42.	How did Bob finally manage to escape from the island?	
ghallenge a ca	Hira a		

SCHOOL

CATHOLIC HIGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

LEVEL

PRIMARY 4

**SUBJECT** 

**ENGLISH** 

**TERM** 

TIMED PRACTISE

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10
4	3	4	4	2	4	3	4	4	1
Q11	Q12	Q13	Q14	Q15	Q16		<u> </u>	<u></u>	<u> </u>
4	2	1	2	1	2				

Q17) E - their

Q18) F - you

Q19) D - It

Q20) C - I

Q21) comes

Q22) are

Q23) enjoy

Q24) like

Q25) felt

Q26) village

Q27) ignored

Q28) safety

Q29) Until you finish your homework, I will not turn on the television.

Q30) Lisa preferred cycling to jogging.

Q31) A screeching sound

Q32) The girls aunt

Q33) False

Q34) True

Q35) False

Q36) He tried to run away from the accident scene.

Q37) i) Don't run across the road

ii) Look out for oncoming vehicles

- Q38) They had setoff on their first fishing trip in a boat they had planned many months for the trip.
- Q39) Mighty waves crashed against their boat continuously, causing them to be thrown overboard.
- Q40) Staggered
- Q41) She did not want to alert the monkeys as they might attack them.
- Q42) Bob built the raft with the girls help.